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Addendum #7 
IFB No. B15003 General Contractor for Firebaugh Multifamily Apartments 

October 8, 2015 
 
This Addendum to the Invitation for Bids (IFB) serves to notify all interested bidders of 
clarifications and/or changes to IFB No. B15003 General Contractor for Firebaugh 
Multifamily Apartments, and becomes part of this IFB. Contractors are required to 
acknowledge receipt of this addendum in their proposal.  If not acknowledged, 
Contractor’s proposal may be considered “non-responsive.” 

• The Question and Answers cutoff date has been extended to Monday, October 12, 
2015 at 4:00 PM. 

• Attachment 2.0 to the IFB, “Form of Bid” has been amended to include Addenda 
Acknowledgement of all addenda issued to date and any potential future addenda 
to the IFB, and has been included with this addendum. Please use this revised 
Attachment 2.0 in your Tabbed Bid Submittal. 

All other requirements of this IFB remain unchanged.  Thank you for your interest in 
doing business with the Agency and we look forward to receiving a bid from your firm. 


